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2023  
NEWSLETTER 

Garfield Residents: Please remember 
that all your complaints: nuisance due to 
loud music, barking/unleashed dogs, etc.; 
should come to the City Hall. First, we ask 
that you try to fix the nuisance/problem 
with the offending party, but if that does 
not resolve it, then contact the City Hall. 
If you feel threatened or in danger, con-
tact the Sheriff.                     Thank You!  

(we appreciate your cooperation) 

City Hall  320-834-2238 

 

City of Garfield 
101 Sanstead Street E 

P.O. Box 51 
Garfield, MN 56332 

320-834-2238 
cityhall@garfieldmn.com 

 

 Office hrs.  Mon.-Thurs 8-4 
 

  WWW.GARFIELDMN.COM 

The Garfield City  

Council and City Employees  

wish you and your family  

a Safe and Merry Christmas  

& Happy New Year! 

Please take the time 

to read your water 

meter on December 

25
th 

and submit to 

the City Office. 



 

 

City Hall Closed 

Reserve the  

Garfield Community Center  

for your event. 
 

The Community Center does  

book-up fast, so reserve your 

date today by calling  

320-834-2238 

All dogs are to be licensed yearly with 
the City of Garfield.   

Yes, this means your dog too!  
 

 

         Office Hours:   8AM—4PM      
           Mon.—Thurs. 

          $5 annual fee 

You are now able to pay your  
water/sewer online 

December is… 
 Safe Toys & Gifts Month 

 

 Universal Human Rights Month 

 

Thursday, December 7
th
 

Peal Harbor 
Remembrance Day 

 

Monday,  December 11
th
 

City Council Meeting 

 
Thursday, December 21

st
 

Winter Solstice 

 

Sunday, December 24
th
 

Christmas Eve 

 
 Monday, December 25

th
 

        Christmas Day 

 

Sunday, December 31
st
 

New Year’s Eve 

 

 

 

To avoid large excess water usage bills, 
please take the time to read your meter 
each month/quarter and submit it to the 
City Office. 
The excess water usage is billed quarterly, 
not monthly. 

~THANK YOU~ 

  Snowplowing Policy 
 

Tickets will be issued to offenders 
for the following. 

 

• Side walks are the responsibility of 
the owner or renter of each 
property to be clear of snow. 
 

• Any sidewalks that are not 
cleared within 24 hours of a 
snowfall, the property owners will 
be assessed a fee of $100 per a 
time for snow removal service.  
Property owners are to keep their 
sidewalks clear of garbage cans and 
any other obstructions.  

  

• November 1st to April 1st there is 
no parking on the streets from 2 
a.m. to 7 a.m. for snow removal. 
   
• Glenn’s Towing will be contacted 
for towing of vehicles and all fees 
for the service will be the owner’s 
responsibility. 
 

• There will be no dumping or 
plowing of snow on City Property or 
street easements.  If this takes place, 
the removal of such will be at the 
owners expense. 

Simply go to htpps://ub-pay.com  & 
register to pay using your debit/credit 
card.   
Our Municipal Code is GarfieldMN332   


